
 

 
The Holy Family School News Bulletin – 

28th February 2025 
 

  

 

AS A FAMILY WE LIVE, LOVE, LEARN AND CELEBRATE WITH JESUS HOLY FAMILY 

 

There will be a newsletter next week, please read this bulletin carefully as there is 
important information and dates for your diary.  
 

 

Dates for the Diary 
 

 

March  
3rd – Secondary allocation day  

3rd – Book Fair, 3.15pm 

3rd - 3.30 – Year 6 SATS meeting for parents 3.30pm 

4th – Year 3 Celtic Harmony trip 

4th – Reception Topic celebration 2.45pm 

5th – Ash Wednesday 

7th – Enrichment Morning 

11th – Safari Pete (whole school) 

12th – Subject showcase 1.30pm-3pm 

12th – Year 4 class mass 2.15pm-3pm 

18th – Year 5 Dance Festival 5pm-6pm 

24th – Year 4 multiplication test parent workshop 3.30pm-4pm 

27th – Easter Play Year 3&4 

31st – Year 5 Bikeability (Mon-Thurs) 

 

April  
2nd – Easter Choir concert 9.15am (KS2 Parents welcome) 

4th – Holy Family’s Got Talent!  

4th – Term finishes for Easter Break 1.15pm 
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Clubs  

There are still places available on the following clubs: 

Monday – Little voices KS1 (Please click here if you would like to 

sign up) 

Tuesday – My (after school) ART club Rec-Y6 (Please click here to 

book) 

Wednesday – Irish dancing Year 1-6 (Contact Aislinn on 

07716306909 or aislinn_b@hotmail.co.uk) 

All clubs must be booked in advance. Please contact the school 

office if you have any questions. 01707 375518 

Football 

A courageous victory for the Holy Family football team this week. They dug in deep in a 

tough game to be victorious in beating top of the table Welwyn St Mary’s.  

Final result 2 (HF)-1 (WSM)   

Team: Farai, Philip, Andrew, Neriah, Daniel, Cillian, Mason, Kieran and Reggie 

 

 

 

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

What an achievement!  

Today we achieved 100% statutory attendance and no late marks. 

 

https://www.thinksmartsoftwareuk.com/ocr/lesson_booking.php?t=zo0jV1eSG%2BtU2NUN22xvgw%3D%3D&u=L3qDl8J7MABeE59obquzZQ%3D%3D&p_id=11
https://www.myafterschoolartclub.com/holy-family-art-project
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HCL Price increase 

We have received notification from HCL that due to inflation and 
continuing rising food costs there will be an increase in the school 
dinners for KS2 children.  
 

The new price from April 2025 will be £3.45 per meal. 

Nursery meals will increase to £2.58 per meal. 

                                                  

On Monday March 3rd March we have a bookshop coming to visit us (bookwagon.co.uk).  They will 

hold presentations of new and exciting books for all children during the afternoon before hosting a 

book shop on Monday after school in the hall.  Everyone is welcome to attend this event.  They will 

have great books available for all ages.  Hope to see you there! 

We will celebrate world book day on Friday March 7th.    The theme is ‘snuggle with a book’.  We 

are asking for children to come in pyjamas and to bring their favourite book to read.  As well as 

sharing these books during the day, the children will also take part in a fun Enrichment morning 

with all activities based on books!  On Friday afternoon, they will bring home a book token to 

spend on a book.  They can use this World Book Day £1 token to get a brilliant read for free until 23 

March 2025. 

 

NO toddler group on Friday 7th 

and 14th March 2025 
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200 CLUB 

CONGRATULATIONS TO: 

January 2025 Draw 

Michelle Coyne- £50.00 

Sarah Duffy- £25.00 

February 2025 Draw 

Charmaine Scott - £50.00 

C Kiernan-£25.00 

Cheques will be available to collect from Tuesday 4th March  

Nursery Places Available  

September 2025 

We have a few nursery places available starting in 
September 2025. Both part-time and full-time places are 
offered, and we accept Tax-Free Childcare (TFC) and 30-
hour eligibility codes. 

Wraparound care is available from 7:45 AM to 5:30 PM. 

We warmly invite families to visit our school and meet 
Mrs. Katie Linnane, Head Teacher. 

For more information, please contact the school office at 
01707 375518. 

  


